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The proposed adjustment to pedestrianise the centre Sapcote to stop heavy vehicles passing through would kill
the village and all of the businesses within in it
The village population is elderly and relies on the local Coop without vehicle access this would create an
unmanageable walk for many plus access to the M69 would create a rabbit run through residential streets
Nigel Proctor




